
Join us for the special opening event of the Tinnie Army Commemorative Mural in Larkin Lane on Saturday, 
August 3rd. 

Over the past twelve months, the Back Alley Gallery, in partnership with Summerland Bank and The Hotel 
Metropole, has been developing and facilitating a large-scale mural in honour of the courageous efforts of the 
Tinnie Army during the 2022 flooding events. 

The event will take place from 1PM - 4PM in Larkin Lane and will include family-friendly games and activities 
provided by Summerland Bank, with support services available from Lismore City Council’s Recovery Team. 
The gathering will continue inside The Hotel Metropole from 4 PM onwards. 

Members of the community are invited to add their own messages of thanks and appreciation to the wall on 
this opening day and beyond. We’re hoping to see many reunions at this special event and invite you to dress in 
the following: yellow if you were a member of the Tinnie Army, blue if you were helped by the Tinnie Army, or 
green if you would like to say thanks! 

We hope you will join us and be a part of this meaningful commemoration to celebrate the courageous efforts 
of our community. 

This project has been generously sponsored by Summerland Bank, with support through Lismore City Council’s 
Activation Microgrant 

 


